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Abstract:
The demand for flexible, stretchable and wearable bio-
electronics has been growing up rapidly in recent years. 
With five decades of silicone materials experience and 
after an intensive research following an innovative pat-
ented technology, we have developed Compo-SiL®[1], a 
transparent composite material with a layered-structured 
produced in a large scale, roll to roll manufacturing pro-
cess, can act as an emerging eco-friendly substrate as well 
as encapsulate that fully exhibits the characteristics of 
sustainable, skin friendly, reusable and biocompatible 
silicone materials and can be integrated with other ma-
terials in a variety of processing methods for the devel-
opment of bio-electronics sensors and other bio medical 
applications. Different kinds of conductive printing and 
process could be done according to the application areas. 
Owing to its well-known biocompatibility, it could act 
as a flexible, stretchable and printable substrate directly 
attachable to textile and skin. Several other applications 
like NFC skin, printed RFID circuits, flexible electrolu-
minescent device, wearable heater, wound healing LEDs, 
stretch sensor [2] have already been prototyped. In health 
care industry, E-skin patches [3] have shown unlimited 
possibilities for healthcare like pulse sensor [4], drug de-
livery system and ECG temperature sensor [4]. Flexibility, 
high resolution, high sensitivity, roll to roll production 
capability and integration with real time data monitoring 
are the most challenging parts for early stage detection 
and remote health care monitoring. The revolutionary 
Compo-SiL® series could act as an emerging substrate 
for bio-sensing platforms for healthcare and biomedical 
monitoring.
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